
4th February 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
The children have had a super week this week and continue to amaze me with their attitude 
to learning new things. 

On Tuesday, the children created dances with their learning buddies. They used three cards 
(a turning card, a travelling card and a jumping card), then, they all performed and we 
watched them and tried to guess which three words were on their cards! We only got one 
pair all correct! 

  
 

In Art this week, we have created the first part of our mini outcome – the clay eye. The 
children used different techniques to create their clay eye, as well as use different tools. It 
was very messy and fun – Here are the creations so far: 

 
 

In English we have been exploring instruction texts and how we can use adverbs and complex 
sentences to make our writing more engaging! In DT we have finished evaluating our switches 
we have made for our circuit and chosen our favourite one to use for our mini outcome. In 
maths we have been carrying on with fractions and finding out which one is bigger and how 
we can use our times tables to help us!  

 



4th February 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


